
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/27/2010 9:27:10 AM
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Written Testimony of PG&E's Chris Johns for 9-28-10 Pipeline Safety Hearing

Something to review when you get in. Have safe travels.

From: Redacted

Sent: Nonday, September 27, 2010 9:20 AN 
To: Cherry, Brian K

Subject: FW: Written Testimony of PG&E's Chris Johns for 9-28-10 Pipeline Safety Hearing

Brian,

Attached below is the written testimony we submitted to the Senate Subcommittee that is holding the 
pipeline safety hearing tomorrow at which Chris Johns and Paul Clanon of the CPUC will testify. If you 
want to share this with Paul, you can.

Redacted

Redacted
Pacific Gas & Electric 
900 7th Street NW, Suited 
Washington, DC 20001
Redacted

From: Redacted

Sent: Nonday, September 27, 2010 12:09 PN

To: 'taylor_woods@commerce.senate.gov'; 'tyler_roth@commerce.senate.gov'; 'collenne_wider@commerce.senate.gov';
'andrew_clough@commerce.senate.gov'; 'docs@commerce.senate.gov'

Cc: Kline, Steven L.; Lavinson, Nelissa A; Hertzog, Brian

Subject: Written Testimony of PG&E's Chris Johns for 9-28-10 Pipeline Safety Hearing

Attached please find the written testimony of PG&E President, Chris Johns, and accompanying Pipeline 
Safety FAQ document referenced in the testimony for the September 28, 2010 hearing on "Pipeline 
Safety: Assessing the San Bruno, California Explosion and Other Recent Accidents" in the 
Subcommittee on Surface Transportation and Merchant Marine Infrastructure, Safety, and Security.

If you have any questions, please contact Melissa Lavinson 202.638.1958 or Redacted

SB GT&S 0457034

mailto:pac@cpuc.ca.gov
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Redacted

Regards,

Redacted

«...» «...» «...»

Redacted

Pacific Gas & Electric 
900 7th Street NW, Suite |Red | 
Washington, DC 20001
Redacted
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